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A. PRESENTATIONS 

D. DELEGATIONS 

E. CHAIR REPORT 

The Chair welcomed everyone back reading the following statement: 
I am sure you all had a good summer. My daughter had twins and watching her I thought about how she is 
having to do what she has never done before in order to learn how to do it. I think that’s what learning is all 
about and it is definitely relevant, authentic and meaningful. 

The day long Kindergarten classes will see students, teachers and parents having to do what has never been 
done before in order to learn how to do it. That’s exciting. 

It is exciting to see change occur throughout our school district as we adapt to the demands of the 21st 
century. I really feel as though the challenge of engaging the 21st century learner is at the top of our 
district’s priorities. That’s exciting. 

As a Board, we have made the necessary decisions to enable us to face the inevitable changes.  We are 
secure in our leadership: our Superintendent, Secretary Treasurer and Executive Assistant.  We are strong 
in our mission. Over the past two years, we have learned, we have grown, and we have reflected on our 
accomplishments. We are aware of where we have been which helps us to know where we are going. 
That’s exciting! 

Kari Hurtado–Idle Free Zone. 
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Suggestions were made to notify BCSTA of the said letter. All agreed. A request was made for the 
Superintendent to acquire data/proof of the benefits of the service to our students. 

b) Deputy Superintendent 
c) Secretary Treasurer 

Aldridge Acres-Connex Proposal. The Secretary Treasurer spoke to the exciting opportunity offered to 
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The Superintendent introduced Deputy Superintendent Sonne and provided an overview of the website 
which has been updated with the varied duties reflective of the three Deputy Superintendents’ roles. 

The Maple Ridge Teachers’ Association has been working with the Human Resources Department meeting 
with each laid off teacher trying to solidify positions was pleased to report all teachers have found suitable 
assignments and are taken care of for at least one year. All that is left is small pieces. 

In June, Superintendent Unwin presented the Achievement Contract (posted on the District website) and 
between the three Dep. Superintendents, will be sharing highlights of same during the next three public 
meetings. 

Riverside Centre is moving along nicely; International Education is moving there in October; 250 students 
have signed up for various courses 




